OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, CHARAMPA MAHAVIDYALAYA, BHADRAK
AT/PO-CHARAMPA, DIST:-BHADRAK, ODISHA-756101, Tel No.: 06784230679
e-mail: charampacollege@gmail.com

Notice No./8§ Date 27 /= 2 5"
NOTICE

The classes as per the New Time Table is commencing from ¢
August, 2024. On the same date the +2 1% year and +3 1%t year classes

are also beginning. We have to welcome the freshers to this college. An

INDUCTION class has been scheduled to be held on the same day in the
Examination Hall at 10 A.M. for the +2 1% year students only. Another
INDUCTION class for +3 1% year students will be held at 11 A.M. on the
same date and same place. '

Hence, all the staff (Teaching and Non-Teaching) are earnestly
requested to reach in the college by 7 A.M. on 01.08.2024 and help
manage the schedules of this Significant Day. All are requested not apply
for any kind of leave on the same day. Rather you are requested to spare
extra hours for the benefit of the students as well as for the reputation of
this institution.

Let us lunch a “New Beginning”,
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